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PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

The Pulte Home Corporation has proposed to construct a Hillside
Planned Development of 210 single family homes for active seniors
(age 55 and older) with common open space and recreation
facilities on the Newhall parcel behind the Woodlands. The City
of Walnut Creek has prepared a Draft Environmental Impact Report
(EIR) which discloses identified significant environmental
effects of the project and suggests mitigation measures and
project alternatives. A copy of the EIR is availalbe at the
Community ,Development Department, 1666 North Main Street, Walnut
Creek. In addition a copy is availalbe from me for anyone
wishing to review the EIR.

Discussions with Pulte have led to the scheduling of a meeting on
Wednesday, July 17 at @ 7:30 8pim. at "A" pod of Valle Verde
Elementary School to have the developer review their proposal and
the EIR. After reading the EIR, I am convinced that this
development, if it takes place, will have a significant impact on
the Woodlands as we know it today. I encourage you to review the
EIR for yourself and to attend the mentioned meeting.

Any comments you wish included in the Draft EIR should be
submitted in writing by July 25 to Bob Schubert, Walnut Creek
Community Development Department, 1666 North Main Street, P. O.
Box 8039, Walnut Creek, CA 94596. I look forward to hearing from
you.

Anyone interested in serving as Chairman of this year's October
Garage Sale should contact me (932-5419).

--Dan Wilson

CORRECTION TO JULY 4TH FLYER IN IAST MONTH'S NEWSLETTER

THE LUNCH WHICH TAKES PILACE AT THE CABANA CLUB AS PART OF THE
JULY 4TH CELEBRATION WILL BEGIN AT 11:30 A.M.
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